
 

 

 

 

YREKA PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

Notice is hereby given that due to lack of quorum 

 

The regular Yreka Planning Commission meeting scheduled for  

 

Wednesday January 18, 2017, has been cancelled. 

 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Yreka Planning Commission is 

 

Wednesday February 15, 2017   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Casson, City Clerk 


